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Welcome Trailside Families
Greetings! 

I am honored and excited to introduce myself as the new principal of
Trailside Point Performing Arts Academy. It is with great joy that I join this
wonderful school community, and I look forward to a year filled with growth,
learning, and memorable experiences for all our students. I am committed to
fostering an environment where every child can thrive academically, socially,
and emotionally. 

At Trailside, we believe in a collaborative approach to education. Parents,
teachers, and staff all play a crucial role in creating a supportive and
enriching environment.

I invite you to join me in making this a remarkable year for our children.
Your involvement and feedback are invaluable, and I encourage you to
participate in school events, volunteer opportunities, and parent-teacher
organizations. Together, we can create an environment where students
feel empowered to achieve their fullest potential.

Please join us for Meet the Teacher Night on August 1st from 5:00-7:00
pm. 

Let’s make this school year a great one, and always remember,
Panthers lead the P.A.C.T! 

Mrs. Tait 

MARK YOUR
CALENDAR

Meet the Teacher Night
5-7 pm

August 1st

August 5th

First Day of School

Early Release every
Wednesday @ 1:00pm

August 19th-22nd

K-8 NWEA Testing Week

August 26th-30th

K-3 AimswebPlus Testing
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Follow us on Facebook
@Trailsidepoint

New Dissmissal 
WHAT’S NEW WHEN YOU STEP ON CAMPUS

Regular attendance and
punctuality are crucial for your

child's success at Trailside.

When children attend school
consistently and arrive on time,
they not only keep up with their

studies but also develop
important habits of responsibility

and time management. These
habits will benefit them

throughout their educational
journey and beyond.

Let's work together to ensure our
students are present and ready to

learn each day, setting the
foundation for a bright and

successful future!

You may notice something different this year with dismissal. In
order to keep everyone safe we are implementing a new

procedure for dismissal.    

https://www.facebook.com/TrailsidePoint
https://www.facebook.com/TrailsidePoint


Follow us on Facebook
@Trailsidepoint
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24-25 Laveen District Calendar



2024-2025 Spirit Gear!

Panther Spirit Wear
purchased through

the school spirit
wear website is able

to be worn on
regular school days,
as long as students

follow district
guidelines on dress

code. 
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10% of all
proceeds are
donated to

Panther Boosters
to support

student and staff
activities on

campus.
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